
Community Health Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you in good health. This is a follow-up regarding the scoliosis screening 

conducted on [Insert Screening Date] at [Insert Location]. 

We would like to inform you that your child, [Child's Name], was assessed during the screening. 

The results indicated that [Insert Brief Summary of Results - e.g., no concerns were noted, 

monitoring is recommended, further evaluation is needed, etc.]. 

If further evaluation is recommended, we strongly encourage you to schedule an appointment 

with a healthcare provider specializing in spinal disorders. Early detection and treatment are 

crucial. 

Thank you for your participation in our community health programs. If you have any questions 

or need additional information, please feel free to contact us at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


